
St. Matthew Mini Warriors Preschool​ ​ ​ ​     Learn.Play.Grow.  
 

SEPTEMBER NEWS 2025 
Hello Everyone - 
During the month of September we will discuss and discover: My New Friends, My Family, All 
about Me (feelings and emotions), Colors are fun,  Apples, & Bees! Our religion focus this 
month will be: Continuing to celebrate our senses, touch and taste.  As well as learning that we 
can help like Jesus and we can care for things and ourselves.  Thanking God for the earth.  
 
Important dates for September: 

●​ Thank you for sending in family photos!  If you have not sent in your family photo, 
please do.  This is helpful as we will be learning about our families this week.  Send one 
that you do not want back in perfect condition.  We will put these on our family tree and 
they might be colored on. Feel free to text it to me at 317-402-5188 if that is easier.   

●​ Thursday, September 4th  - Music with Ms. Michele 
●​ Thursday, September 18th- NO SCHOOL INPEC Conference for teachers 
●​ Wednesday, September 24th- Silly Safari visits us! 

 
We have had a WONDERFUL start to the new year!  We have an amazing group of mini 
warriors!  We are really enjoying getting to know our new friends.   
 
Please always feel free to talk with us about anything that is on your mind. If we don’t get a 
chance to see you in the morning when you’re dropping off your child and there is something 
you need to let us know,  (example: My child woke up feisty, didn’t sleep well last night) please 
just send me a text, email, or message me through seesaw. This information is helpful to help 
your child make the best of the day, and we will do our best to check my phone before starting 
the day.   Please feel free to email, text or call any time. If you need to contact us during school 
time, and it is urgent that you speak to us, please call the school office. Although Mary Fran, Jo, 
and I will have our phones with us, we cannot always check them during our busy school day. 
Elizabeth and Kathy in the front office are great about getting a message to us. 
 
We are very busy having so much fun and we may be getting messy!  Please make sure your 
child comes to school in comfortable clothes that can get messy. Also, please be sure they can 
do their own snaps, buttons, etc. It is best if the children are not in jeans and belts. Also, please 
be sure their shoes are playground friendly. (sandals usually collect mulch that can be super 
uncomfortable). Gym shoes seem to be best for preschool play.  
 
Thank you for choosing St. Matthew school to begin your child’s preschool journey. 
Sending you love, light, and kindness!     
 
Mrs. Teeple, Mrs. Keating, & Ms. Yeadon 

 
 

 


